
Parent Teacher Conferences 

Parent Instructions 

 

Please visit abbytraditional.schoolappointments.com to schedule your meeting 

with your child’s teachers.  Please follow the instructions below.  If you need 

assistance, please call the office and Ms. Jones will be happy to help you. 

 

1. After using the link above you will be taken to the page seen below.  Click 

the “Click here to register” link.  You can also change the language of the 

site by selecting from the yellow drop down menu in the upper right 

corner. 

 

 

 

 

https://abbytraditional.schoolappointments.com/


2. Enter your own information in the next screen as seen in the example below 

and click “Register Now”.  

 
 



3. You will be taken to the next screen immediately where you will be able to 

start adding your children that attend ATS. Click “Add a Student” to begin.

 
 

4. Enter your child’s first and last names as below and click “Insert”. 

 
 



5. You will then be taken to the screen below where you can now click the small 

blue calendar button to start scheduling your appointment (indicated below) 

or click “Insert New” to add any other children that attend ATS in your family.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



6. After clicking the blue calendar button, you will be taken to the screen below 

where you can select your child’s teacher.  Virtual or telephone meetings may 

be offered in future, however, for this semester, all appointments are in 

person.  When you have chosen your meeting type and teacher(s), click “View 

Calendars”

 

 

 

 

 

 



7. The next screen will show you all the available times for your selected teacher.  

Click the area to the right of the date and time you would like to schedule and 

it will turn green and display your child’s name.  Your appointment is now 

booked for that date and time.  If you have made a mistake or would like to 

change your time, simply click your child’s green appointment time and there 

will be a pop up asking to confirm that you want to delete the appointment.  

Click OK and a red block will display briefly, and the appointment slot will now 

be empty.  You can then select a different time for your appointment.

 
8. Your appointment for the selected child is now booked.  If you have additional 

children you can click “Manage Students” at the bottom of this screen and it 



will take you back to the screen where you can add additional children to your 

account and schedule additional appointments by clicking on that blue 

calendar button next to your other child’s name.  The Manage Students page 

will also show a summary of each of your children’s appointments once they 

are booked, so you can login and check them when needed. 

9. If you would like to change the phone number or email attached to your 

account, you can hover your mouse over the “PROFILE” link at the top of the 

screen and then click Edit Account Profile.

 

 

Please call the school if you have any questions at 604-850-7029 or email Ms. 

Jones at Kendall.jones@abbyschools.ca 
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